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Survey for Parksville Residents on City-wide Ban on Single-use Plastic Bags 
 
For environmental reasons, the City of Parksville is considering implementing a ban on the use of single-use 
plastic carryout bags within City limits. The purpose of this survey is to gather information and opinions from 
residents and retailers on the use of single-use plastic carryout bags to determine if there is support for a City-
wide ban on plastic bags.  
 
The survey link which should take less than ten minutes to complete, is located on the home page of the City’s 
website and available at  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Parksville  
 
The survey includes questions for both residents and business owners in the City of Parksville. We appreciate 
the time taken to answer the survey and the information provided will inform Council’s decision. Feedback 
from the surveys will only be used for the purpose of research and information will be treated confidentially.  
 
This survey closes on November 30 and results will be provided to Council and to Parksville residents in 
December. Should residents prefer, paper copies of the survey may be obtained from City of Parksville offices 
at 100 Jensen Avenue East.  
 
Should you wish additional information or have questions about the survey, please contact Deb Tardiff at 
dtardiff@parksville.ca or 250 954-3073 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications   250 954-3073 
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